
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: gfarris@bioeh.com
Cc: kdavis@bioeh.com; sosbourn@golder.com
Subject: RE: Notice of Application - Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center
Date: Monday, February 07, 2011 11:19:00 AM

WORD version for ease in publication
 

From: Linero, Alvaro 
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 11:19 AM
To: 'gfarris@bioeh.com'
Cc: 'kdavis@bioeh.com'; 'sosbourn@golder.com'
Subject: Notice of Application - Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center
 
Dear Mr. Farris:
 
Re:  Recently Submitted Air Permit Application – Northwest Florida Renewable Energy Center.
 
Please publish the attached notice of application in a newspaper of general circulation in the area
of the project.
 
Thank you.
 
A. A. Linero, P.E.
State of Florida DEP
1-850-717-9076
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